
Our Silver Award Project 
Hello, our names are, Katelyn Gillies, Olivia Tumino, and Julia Scipioni. We have been Girl 
Scouts in Troop 1518 since Kindergarten and are currently working on our Silver Award 
Project.  

The Girl Scout Silver Award Project is the highest award a Girl Scout Cadette can earn. 
This award gives us the chance to show that you are a leader who is organized, determined, 
and dedicated to improving your community. 

For our project, we have chosen to collect school supplies for the families of Tomorrows 
Children’s Fund. Our service throughout this project will provide back-to-school items for 
the families and their children who are suffering from various illnesses and can’t afford 
these essentials. 

We would truly appreciate your help in completing this project. You can assist us by 
purchasing brand new items such as: 

• Pencils 
• Pens 
• Crayons 
• Color pencils 
• Markers 
• Folders 
• Composition books 
• Spiral bound notebooks 
• Binders 
• Highlighters 
• Rulers 
• Erasers  
• Lined binder paper (reinforced) 
• Safety scissors 

We will have drop off boxes at Oradell Public School and at each of our houses: Katelyn 
Gillies- 240 Camden Street, Julia Scipioni- 691 Schirra Drive, and Olivia Tumino- 945 
Amaryllis Avenue. You may drop off your donation at the house closest to you. Please hand 
in all donations by September 12th, 2014.  

Thank you so much for helping us with our Silver Award and for helping the families of 
Tomorrows Children’s Fund! 


